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I continue my work on the Conference Committee, Strategic Operations and Support Committee, and 

the Finance Committee.  In addition, and based on the primary and secondary support activities for 

various committees within the Region, I have been working with the Area Chairs.  

Since our meeting in June, I have supported: 

 IEEE Region realignment meetings, 

 IEEE Section Vitality Committee,  

 Area Chair meetings, 

 Worked with SoutheastCon 2022 and SoutheastCon 2023,  

 Participated in ConfCommittee  meeting, and 

 Continue to support Region Director on other duties as assigned. 

 


